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To:  Residents of Lake Erie Shores 
 
I would like to personally thank all the residents who attended the 2007 Lake Erie Shores 
Homeowners’ Association meeting on March 14.  The number of people that attended 
proves that the residents have a great interest in providing input and guidance as we 
continue to work together to make Lake Erie Shores a great community.   
 
All of the committee chairs and committee members have spent their time and energy 
volunteering over the past year and have planned many wonderful events.  Their 
dedication is greatly appreciated by residents as evidenced by the great turnout at these 
events and the positive responses we have received.   
 
It has been my pleasure over the years to be the developer of this fine community and to 
serve on the Board.  I look forward to working with the other Trustees as we continue to 
serve all of the residents of Lake Erie Shores with proper leadership and guidance so that 
we will continue to move the Association in the right direction for many years to come.   
 
Good luck in 2007 as you enjoy the many fun events that are scheduled at the beach, 
playground and the many acres of open areas – especially now that the weather is 
breaking! 
 
Please continue to check the website for future comments in reference to the upcoming 
meeting with Lake County officials pertaining to stream and water issues.  I am confident 
that, with the cooperation of the County as well as the Association residents, future 
problems can be avoided.   
 
Thank you again for a very productive meeting. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Michael J. DiSanto 
President 

 


